
BRIAN W. BENNION, M.P.A,, L.E.H.S.

Health Officer/Executive Director WEl]EPrM01{GA.\
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Januai7 2. 2018

Lonnie Martinez

2596 N 2075 W

Farr West. UT 84404

RE: Private Well Approval at:
4000 E 4800 N. Liberty. UT
Parcel #22-007-0096

Dear Mr. Martinez:

The application for approval of the above referenced well has been submitted for review to determine
conformance to the Weber-Morgan District Health Department Regulations for Installation and
Approval ofNonpublic Water System Serving 1-14 Connections.

The following have been submitted:
1 . The Water Right Number: E56I6 (35-13157)
2. Well driller license #881

The well is 120 feet deep with a "Neat Cement" seal to a depth of 30 feet.
The well yields 20 GPM with a 64 foot drawdown in 72 hr.
The water samples for the partial inorganic analysis were submitted to Chem Tech Ford

Laboratory on December 13. 20! 7. The water analysis was satisfactory.
6. A bacteriological water sample was collected by staff of this department on December 13.
2017. The water analysis was satisfactory.
7. This is not a shared well.

3.

4.

5.

The required 100 foot protection zone around the well must be kept free from any septic tank
absorption systems, garbage dumps, hazardous and toxic material storage or disposal sites, feed lots
and other concentrated sources ol pollution. We would recommend that a bacteriological sample be
collected and submitted for analvsis on an annual basis.

Based on compliance with the above requirements, the Health Department considers this an approved
well for culinary purposes.

Please contact our office at 399-7160 if you have further questions.

Sincerely.

>L^ner Day. LEHS III
Mvision of Environmental lealth
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